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 Welcome back everyone to the start of what promises to be another busy and 

productive term here at Whimple School. The children have come back recharged 

and ready for action after their break. They have settled down quickly into their 

class routines and the sun has finally come out! All of the pupils have been hard at 

work this week and been enthusiastic about their new pieces of learning too. 

 

 

 

 

Ash class spent Tuesday afternoon 

investigating objects made of differ-

ent materials to find out which were 

waterproof. They then used their re-

sults to design a waterproof crown 

fit for a king or queen! 



Beech Class Trip to Woodbury 

On Tuesday 17th April Beech Class visited Woodbury Castle in order to start their study of aspects 

of The Iron Age. First they explored the hill fort area and looked for key features and then tried 

to create a mini version of what they had seen, using natural materials. 

After that some pupils classified plants while others took part in some leaf printing. Later on, Kim, 

one of the rangers, came to talk to us about all the work that has gone on recently to preserve the 

hill fort and we helped her to scatter some grass seed. After a lunch stop, at the nearby and 

welcoming Castle Brake Holiday Park, we were all quite soggy and returned to school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“My favourite part of the trip was the fort building because we could use our knowledge 

and imagination.”  Harry 
 

“My exciting part of the day was trying to dodge the mud on the way to lunch.” Ettie 

 

“My favourite activity was finding the leaves for the doing the leaf printing.” Abbie 

 

“My favourite part of the day was when we had collect items from nature.” Tamsyn  
 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



Things to remember: 

 

 

 

 

 

  There is a FOWS meeting at 7:30 pm o Tuesday 24th April at The Thirsty Farmer.  

 

 

Fantastic Fridays 

For four weeks this half term the children are participating in the following: 

Year 1 and Year 2 (two mixed groups) either drama or Sporty Star Olympics and Relax Kids. 

Year 3 - Cookery 

Year 4 - Sporty Stars Olympics and Relax Kids 

Year 5 and Year 6 (two mixed groups) either Forest Schools or Art Skills. 

 

 

 

Sporty Stars 

 

Don’t forget to sign your child up for after school clubs with Sporty Stars for this term. 

Currently on offer are: 

  

-Monday: Multi Sports for Years 1, 2 and 3 

  

-Wednesday: Basketball for Years 2, 3 and 4 and now open to Years 5 and 6! 

  

-Thursday: Cricket and rounders for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

  

-Friday: Football for Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

  

To register your child for any of the above, click on this link http://www.sportystars.co.uk/

contact-book/ and navigate to the ‘after school clubs’ section. 

http://www.sportystars.co.uk/contact-book/
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Monday 14th May  Key Stage 2 SATs week 

 

  Monday 28th May - Friday 1st June    Half-term 

 

Monday 4th June  Non-Pupil Day 

Tuesday 5th June First day of half-term 

Friday 8th June   Sports Day 

Monday 11th June Phonics Screening Week (Year 1) 

 

 

 

Head teacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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